## **Brian Schultz**

**From:** Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk **Sent:** Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:59 PM

To: 'Richard Barry'
Cc: Consumer Contact

**Subject:** RE: Any rate increase granted for SPPs should be contingent on meeting measured

annual milestones, or the increases should cease....

Good Afternoon, Richard Barry

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz Commission Deputy Clerk II Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, Florida 32399 850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

----Original Message-----

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Richard Barry

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:33 PM To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Any rate increase granted for SPPs should be contingent on meeting measured annual milestones, or the

increases should cease....

Sep 22, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC

FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

We were without power for ten days in Irma. Our house caught fire six weeks or so ago when a tree limb dropped an FPL line across our cable and phone lines. Damage was relatively minor. (Charred paint, fried lines, damaged electronic gear.) Please hold them accountable. There is a plan to bury our power line, but how long it will take is an open question.

Sincerely, Richard A. Barry

Sincerely,

Mr. Richard Barry 1912 Bougainvillea St. Sarasota, FL 34239 (941) 955-0448 rbarry811811@comcast.net